
 

 

School Pick up and    
Drop off Procedures  

Saints Peter and Pauls School Bulimba   
 

 
There are two designated drop-off zones available; one at the ‘top’ of the school in Collings Street, and the on 
at the ‘bottom’ in Alexandra Street.   
  
The drop-off lines operate in the morning from 8.20am to 8.40am and the pick-up lines operate in the 
afternoon from 3.00pm to 3.20pm. During this time, vehicles cannot be left unattended in the designated 
zones.  
  
The purpose of the controlled drop-off and pick-up lines is to ensure the safety of children and the continual 
movement of traffic. Alternatively, you may choose to park your car in a legal parking spot and walk your child 
into the school. The oval carpark is open from 8:15am till 9:15am will close during the day and reopen from 
2:30pm till 3:30pm for parents who wish to walk their children into the school. This carpark isn’t designed as 
a collection point for students. Sts Peter and Paul’s school request that school members respect our 
neighbouring residents and do not park over/inside people’s driveways, in the Church car park, or in the school 
driveway. Laws relating to parking can be accessed here.   
  
The procedures are:  

 
  
Any students not collected before 3.20pm will be taken to the school office by the teacher on duty and parents 
will be contacted.   
  
Cars are not to enter Collings Street via Victoria Street as this causes congestion and is a safety risk. Please 
enter the Collings Street line via Grosvenor Street.  
  
The children are supervised at all times when using the pick-up lines. These procedures have been developed 
in conjunction with the Council and Police to ensure maximum safety for our children. Parents crossing the 
road with their children are requested to do so on the corner of intersections and not across pick up zones.  
 

Only the first four cars in line can collect or drop passengers off in the designated spaces only.   

Please display your family name on the sunvisor of you passenger side 

If your child is not ready for collection, you will need to move from the line, do a lap and rejoin 
the end of the line. 

Any children left after 3.20pm will be taken to the school office by the teacher on duty and if 
required, the parents will be contacted. 
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